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18 August 2021 

 

To the Full Bench  

 

Subject:  Casual terms award review 2021 (AM2021/54) 

I refer to the most recent Statement issued by the Commission, [2021] FWCFB 4928, on 11 August 2021. 

This response is made on behalf of the Australian Public Transport Industrial Association (APTIA). 

APTIA, as an interested party to the Group 2 Award, the Passenger Vehicle Transportation Award 2020 
(PVTA), confirms that it agrees with the provisional views of the Full Bench, set out in the Statement. 

  

Yours faithfully  

  

 Ian MacDonald, National Industrial Relations Manager 
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